
We are in the home stretch! May was a busy month at SCS. 

Staff were treated to a great appreciation lunch on behalf of our
wonderful Parent Association. 

At the volunteer tea our students and staff were able to show our
thanks to all the volunteers who help make our school community so
awesome. 

We also had the Hats on for Mental Health, Hot Lunch Days,
Kindergarten to Grade 3 Field Trip to Telus World of Science and
Decades Theme Day in May. 

Junior High students attended the GCAA Track Meet and were busy all
month preparing for the Drama Production that took place on May 30. 

As we head into the final month of the year the school will be filled
with lots of year end fun and celebration. 

As always our older students will be busy preparing for final and PAT
Exams. 

As always remember that you can reach 
out to myself if you have any questions 
or concerns by phone or email. 

Mike Tavaroli
Principal

Eye of the Storm
Sangudo Community School

Mike’s Message
May 30, 2024
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